Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Alexandra J. Sanchez, Esq. on behalf of Serber & Associates, P.A. on August 17, 2017. The following is a summary of the agency's disposition of the petition: 
The original Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 44, No. 18, of the January 26, 2018 Florida Administrative Register. The Petitioner sought the Commission’s opinion as to the applicability of section 475.15, F.S. and rules 61J2-4.007 and 61J2-5.015, F.A.C., and confirm whether or not the holding of an active and valid broker’s license by one member holding a minority interest in a domestic LLC is sufficient to comply with the registration requirements of chapter 475, F.S., as it applies to the petitioner. The Commission considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on February 21, 2018, in Orlando, Florida. At its meeting, the Commission granted the Petition stating that the holding of an active and valid broker’s license by one member holding a minority interest in a domestic LLC is sufficient to comply with the registration requirements of chapter 475, F.S. The Order was filed on April 6, 2018.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: : Lori Crawford, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Commission, 400 West Robinson Street, N801, Orlando, FL 32801, (850)487-1395 or by email at lori.crawford@myfloridalicense.com.
